
Iraheta, Alba 

Subject: FW: July 12th Arroyo Seco Canyon Project EIR Hearing - Item 19 CUP #6222 

---------- Forwarded message---------
From: Tim Brick > 

Date: Fri, Jul 9, 2021 at 3:31 PM 
Subject: July 12th Arroyo Seco Canyon Project EIR Hearing - Item 19 CUP #6222 
To: Gordo, Victor <vgordo@cityofpasadena.net>, Williams, Felicia <fwilliams@cityofpasadena.net>, 
Hampton, Tyron <thampton@cityofpasadena.net>, Madison, Steve <smadison@cityofpasadena.net>, Jessica 
Rivas <jerivas@cityofpasadena.net>, Masuda, Gene <gmasuda@cityofpasadena.net>, Kennedy, John 
<johnjkennedy@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Jomsky, Mark <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>, Reyes, David <davidreyes@cityofpasadena.net>, 
Gurcharan Bawa <gbawa@cityofpasadena.net>, Ken Kules<· ·· \>, Laura Solomon 

·• ' Hugh Bowle~ ·· ----.,Mark Hunter< - -------
Morey Wolfson< _, Tim Brick<-· 

> 
' 

Pasadena Water and Power has informed us today that they have rejected our proposals regarding the Arroyo 
Seco Canyon project and that they do "not see a way forward to resolving this matter" and refuse "to 
postpone certification of the EIR and delay the Project." They are asking the Pasadena City Council 
to continue the hearing scheduled for Monday, July 12 so that they can prepare. 

Pasadena has failed to recognize or accommodate the hundreds of Rainbow Trout now present in the Arroyo 

Seco stream and to alter its proposed facilities and operations to protect them and other aquatic species 
according to pertinent CA Fish and Game code requirements. 

Pasadena has refused to conduct studies to determine how much "new water" will be produced by the 
proposed spreading operations as well as evaluate pumping credits earned from spreading operations based 
on a policy approved by the Raymond Basin Management Board. 

We, the appellants of the ASCP EIR certification, including the Arroyo Seco Foundation, Pasadena 
Audubon Society, Ken Kules and Hugh Bowles, are eager and prepared to appeal the Final EIR 
certification at the July 12 hearing and request that the hearing not be continued to a future date. 
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